
   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 18, 2023 

 

Ms. Sharon Reid 

Re: CSHRP LOUD23 Conference 

Dear Ms. Reid, 

On behalf of the Caribbean Society for Human Resource Professionals (CSHRP), I am writing to 
express our sincerest gratitude for your invaluable partnership during the 3rd staging of our 
LOUD Conference held in Antigua & Barbuda from May 10-12, 2023. Your opening presentation, 
titled "A Rocking Chair Moves...But Goes Nowhere," was an absolute highlight of the event and 
left a lasting impact on all attendees. 

We wanted to extend our heartfelt appreciation for the effort and proactivity you demonstrated 
in pre-recording your presentation, considering the challenging climatic conditions you faced just 
a couple of weeks before the conference. Your admirable dedication ensured that despite the 
unforeseen circumstances, attendees—both in-person and online—were still able to connect 
deeply with your insights and gain valuable wisdom from your thought-provoking talk. The way 
you seamlessly adapted to the situation truly set the tone for the entire conference, and we are 
grateful for your unwavering commitment. 

Wishing you all the best in your future endeavors. May you achieve continued success and inspire 
others wherever your path may lead. 
 
Warmest Regards,   
 
 
 
       
Kimberly Largie       Rochelle James, SPHRi  
Administrative Coordinator – CSHRP   Chief Executive Officer – CSHRP 

 


